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Extension of time to receive comments on Consultation Paper on "Transparency in"-
Publishing of Tariff Offers"
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New Delhi, thet; February, 2020: The Telecom Regulatory Authority ofIndia (TRAI) had

issued a Consultation Paper on "Transparency in Publishing of Tariff Offers" on 27th

November 2019. The last date for receiving written comments from the stakeholders was fixed

as 261h December 2019 and thereafter counter comments by 9th January 2020. Pursuant to the

request of stakeholders, the last date for submission of written comments was extended to 7th

February 2020 and for counter comments to 21 SI February 2020.

2. The comments on the consultation paper are uploaded today. Considering the same.

the date of submission of counter comments is revised to 3rd March 2020. The counter-

comments may be sent, preferably in electronic form to Shri Kaushal Kishore, Advisor

(Finance & Economic Analysis), on the e-mail address.](l.\.r~:a!JLtj~~\.i..:.g()\.in.

For any clarification/information, Shri Kaushal Kishore, Advisor (Finance &

Economic Analysis) may be contacted at Tel. No.: +91-11-23230752/23236650 (Fax).
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